
         
        

Reminder: The rosary will be held in the Holy Spirit Chapel every Sunday at 10:00 a.m. 

All are welcome. 
 

 

 
 

 

Armed Forces Honor Garden 

St. Paul’s has received some generous gifts toward the completion of the Honor Garden.   

We will announce in next week’s bulletin an update of where we are in terms of our goal. 

The dedication of the garden is pending on how soon we can complete the project.   

Our last major item is the Flag Wall that will display our plaques. 

Forms for memorials and messages for the Plaques, Stars and Pavers are available at St. 

Paul’s parish office (830-598-8342) or by going to the web site at http://stpaulshorseshoebay.org. 

The Memorial Stars are priced at $250; 5x3 plaques at $200 or 15x5 plaques at $600; and paving 

stones (15x3) at $150 each .Other special memorial opportunities, including scripture quotes, are 

available and those interested should contact Father Patíño at the parish office. Forms are 

available in Hecker Hall. 
 

COMING SOON - A PAULIST RETREAT - November 10 – 12, 2017 

A  KINGDOM OF UNLIKELY FOLLOWERS @ BALCONES SPRINGS MARBLE FALLS, TX. 

Fr. Steven Bell, CSP; Fr. John Colllins, CSP; and Fr. Tom Gibbons, CSP 

Register at paulist.org/texasretreat 

The Baby Bottle Boomerang 
The Highland Lakes Pregnancy Center and Catholic Life Insurance would like to Thank You for 

your generous donations to the Baby Bottle Campaign. It has been amazing and the results were 

incredible. So far the donations have totaled about $1700. The number of lives that will be saved 

and changed through these funds is yet to be seen, but the impact will be real. These funds will be 

put to good use glorifying God through actions showing his love.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

During the prior month of May, through your financial support, our Conference brought the love 

and care of Jesus to those in need by assisting 28 families with housing expense, utility bills, food, 

and other expenses.  Thank you ! 

Today as we celebrate the gift of the Body and Blood of Christ let us pray for those who are hungry 

and malnourished.  Is there a family you know who needs assistance? Please call the Society of 

St.Vincent de Paul so that together we can help those who are hungry. 

 
 

Communion to the Sick, Homebound, or Hospitalized 

Our Community of St. Paul the Apostle serves those who are ill, homebound, or hospitalized. Know 

of someone who would like to receive Communion, or a visit, and is unable to be present at Sunday 

Mass, please contact Esther Ellis, emellis@nctv.com or (512) 694-8945. Our Extraordinary 

Ministers of Holy Communion will take care to maintain the confidentiality and dignity of the 

individual and will maintain contact with our pastor if that person is in need of sacramental 

anointing, the sacrament of reconciliation, or a pastoral visit. If the sick person cannot consume the 

host, but would like a visit, the Extraordinary Minister will conduct a visit and pray with that 

person. 
 

Volunteer Opportunities 

Baylor Scott & White is growing and needs your help!  There are several volunteer opportunities 

right now.  The gift shop, reception areas, and emergency room are just some of the opportunities 

available.  You can become a vital part of the organization and support it’s mission to serve all 

people…hopefully have some fun along the way.   

Contact: BJ Perkins, Volunteer Coordinator at 830-201-8054 or email BJP1157@sw.org. 

 

**Thank You** 

A special Thank You to all the Ladies whom worked so diligently to bring our Finn Center to 

pristine condition! 

 

 

 

 

Thank  you for your generous contributions totaling $7,313.00               

THE SOCIETY OF ST VINCENT DE PAUL 

Conference of St. Paul/St. John Catholic Churches 

            Serving the needy in zip codes 78654 and 78657 

Phone (512) 755-3299 to request assistance or obtain information. 
 
 

 

June 18th, 2017 

The Most Holy Body  
 & Blood of Christ 

Corpus Christi Sunday 

Father Ruben and the Parish Staff would like to wish all the Fathers 

of St. Paul’s Parish a very Happy Father’s Day! 

 

This is a special day for us at Saint Paul’s to remember our Fathers, 

those community members who are also Fathers and remembering 

those spouses who are no longer with us.  

mailto:emellis@nctv.com
tel:(512)%20694-8945


Weekday Mass Schedule 

June 17 John Marr+   5:30 p.m. June 24 Jerry Huff (Healing) 5:30 p.m. 

June 18 Mark Matzinger+ 8:30 a.m. June 25 Ruth Cannatella+ 8:30 a.m. 

June 18 Jim May+ 10:30 a.m. June 25 Matt Gallagher (Healing) 10:30 a.m. 

June 21 For the Parish 5:30 p.m. June 28 For the Parish 5:30 p.m. 

June 22 For the Parish  8:00 a.m. June 29 For the Parish 8:00 a.m. 

June 23 For the Parish 8:00 a.m. June 30 For the Parish 8:00 a.m. 

 

 

  Liturgical Ministers 
June 17  5:30 p.m.   

Lectors- Marilyn Ruiz, Lowell Crable      E.M. – Jim Hampton, Jackie Hampton, Trudi Leddy 

Ushers – Patsy Wiley, Frank Gracely      Sacristan & Altar Server -  Gary Olfers 

June 18  8:30 a.m. 

Lectors – Diana Virdell, Samantha Nesrsta       E.M. –Pat Heilman, Jackie Scott, Jane Marino  

Ushers –Dick Heilman, Jerry Pawelek          Sacristan & Altar Server – Joe Marino 

June 18   10:30 a.m. 

Lectors-Paige Schweizer, Robert Goodall         E.M. – Frances Carrillo, Nonny Limoges, Brian Limoges 

Ushers –Bob Schweizer, Tom Engler                Sacristan & Altar Server -  Joe  Zarsky 

 

 

Happy Birthday 
Happy birthday to Debbie Frazier, Jack Gless, Mary Ann Steffek and Pat Stoffel all will be celebrating a birthday on 

June 17
th

.  Josie Quinlan will celebrate her birthday on June 23
rd

. 

Enjoy a wonderful day and a great year ahead. 

 

Happy Anniversary 
Happy Anniversary to Chuck & Pat Bard celebrating their 50

th
 on June 17

th
: 

May God continue to bless your marriage. 

 

 

                                                                               Prayer Request 
Please pray for: Marian Averyt, Carl Woodall Sr., Harry Kelly, Debbie Engler, John Swagart, Jenny Ramirez, Carl 

Woodall, Stan Jakubowsky,  KK Rice, Ed Steiniger, Barbara Erlenmeyer, Stacey Ashbranner, Emily Fenlon, Syl 

Gaisbauer, GiGi Fisher, Dave Daniels, Seawillow Schmidt, Jaime Campbell, Father Scott Mikkelson, Juanita 

Burson, Anita Fey, Jamie Enerson, Marcus & Johnny Perez Families, Susan Robinson and Linda Baker. 

Repose of the soul of Clay White. 

 

 

 

Please pray for those in our Armed Services 
Staff Sgt. Josh Zabierek        Master Sgt. Steven O. Wiley       Matthew Anderson, USN 

Army Spc. Warren Andrews    SFC Erick DeAlba          Lt. Christopher Carr 

Sgt. Corey K. Bradford        Staff Sgt. Adam Long               SFC Mary McLean 

1st Lt. Sean Zarsky, USAF    Spc. Jeremy Ross              Branden Carlson 

 Major Andrew Bochat                Lt. Col. Maria Bochat     Cpl. James Balestrini  

 Captain Eric Barton                    Captain Heather Barton             LCDR Darby Gray 

2nd Lt. Hannah Zarsky, USAF     

                 St. Paul the Apostle Parish 
201 DALTON CIRCLE       P. O. BOX 8019     HORSESHOE BAY, TEXAS 78657 

                                                                                                         

                                MASSES 

Saturday at 5:30 p.m.     Sunday at 8:30 a.m. & 10:30 a.m. 

Wednesday at 5:30 p.m.  Thursday & Friday at 8:00 a.m. 

CONFESSIONS 

Wednesday & Saturday - 4:45 - 5:15 p.m. 

ADORATION 

First Fridays - 8:30 a.m. - 6:00 p.m., followed by Benediction 

 

Phone:  830-598-8342   Fax:  830-598-1274 

Office Hours: M-F 8:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 

 

Church Email: stpaul@zeecon.com 

Pastor Email: rmpatino@aol.com 

Deacon John De La Garza: 512-771-6627 inksgranite@yahoo.com 

Parish Website: www.stpaulshorseshoebay.org 

Paulist Fathers Website: www.paulist.org 

St. Vincent de Paul Help Line: 512-755-3299 

Pastor - Father Rubén Patiño, C.S.P. 

Deacon - John De La Garza 

Parish Business Administrator - Sandy Gracia/Penny Breedlove 

 

PASTORAL COUNCIL 

President – Frank Trogus  830-596-8470 

Finance Council Chair / RCIA – Brian Limoges   806-886-0335 

Liturgical Ministries – Esther Ellis   512-694-8945   emellis@nctv.com 

Faith Formation: Keith Nesrsta 214-693-4063 

Maintenance – Homer Ahr   830-598-2991 

Benevolence  – open 

Finn Family Life Center – Ed & Pam Wenzel 214-263-4423 

Music – Mary Williams  325-388-9120 

The Samaritans…reaching out – Georgina Christy  830-693-8001                          

 Social Activities – WWICS/Social - Claudia Haydon  830-598-9364 

Communications – Pat Schoch 830-22-2201 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Word from Servant of God Isaac Hecker, Founder of the Paulist Fathers 
 

“The Lord be merciful to me and forgive all my offences. As I am finite I sin. Increases my finiteness that I might 

embrace more of Thee oh Lord. Infuse in my soul more and more of thy love. Oh may my souls capacities for 

thee be enlarged. Tho I am  nothing yet will I be contented and satisfied if Thou willt fill my small vessel with thy 

Glory. If I would be greater it is that I might contain more of thy Love and Light. It is us oh Lord I know that 

place hindrences in our Souls to Thee.  Lead me oh to remove them from thy Sight. Heavenly Father teach and 

counsel me as a child. May all presumption willfulness and worldly ambition be purged out of me with Thy pure 

love.” [Diary, February 19, 1844] 

 

If you have asked Father Hecker to pray for you or another person who is ill, and you believe 

something miraculous has happened, please phone Father Paul Robichaud, CSP,  

at 202-269-2519 and tell him your story. 

 

 

mailto:rmpatino@aol.com
http://www.stpaulshorseshoebay.org/

